
Subject: Opposition to SB738, SB457, SB874 

From: Dongmei Hu, Town of Wilton 

   

Dear Committee:  

 

My family is one of many in our small community which is strongly  
 

against the proposal for school regionalization. 
 
We moved to Wilton after incurring a great deal of expense for the  
sake of a better school for our children. We pay higher property 
taxes but do so willingly since it goes to paying for a better 
education for our children. 
 
We as a community implore you not to pass this proposal. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Dongmei Hu 


